
THE VOICE OF 

CENTRAL IDAHO 
1230 

ON YOUR DIAL 

RADIO STATION 
R7 

GRANGEVILLE, IDAHO 

January 4, 1955 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

This is to confirm your DX report of last month 

to the effect that you tuned in Radio Station KORT 

at Gran,eville, Idaho on the morning of December 13th. 

We regret the delay in replying to you but the 

press of business during the holiday season caused 

many letters to be held for later reply. 

Thank you for your report. 

Very sincerely, 

(A4- (Xi alloniA/ 
Hub Warner, Manager 
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